
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/19/2015 1:27:05 PM
Subject: RE: Carolighting

Sure - how many cases do we need?

Amy Duffy 
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

South Carolina
Just right.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 1:13 PM
To: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
Subject: Carolighting

What would be the chances of PRT donating water for the night of Carolighting?

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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